Wastewater Alternatives Committee Town of Westford

Mission Statement

To identify and investigate alternatives to the Maple Shade community wastewater system, and to provide a summary report to the Selectboard for consideration.

Background and Objectives

The Selectboard voted on January 11, 2024, to continue the pause on the Maple Shade final design work and explore alternatives. This new committee, the Wastewater Study Oversight Committee (WSOC), was appointed by both the Town Selectboard and Planning Commission, and will conclude its work upon production of the final report.

"Wastewater", for the purposes of this committee, is defined as a collection and treatment system(s) serving only the town office & library (municipal uses); municipal and civic buildings (public, non-profit); or any combination of private, municipal, and civic users. All meetings are open to the public.

The WSOC will seek involvement from the public at each meeting, and report as appropriate to the Planning Commission and Selectboard. The WSOC will present the final report to a joint meeting of the Selectboard and Planning Commission within the next several months.

Membership and Officers

Each member shall serve until the WSOC's work is deemed complete by the Selectboard. Because the committee is in a support role to the Town, there is no Chair or Vice-Chair. Instead, a Moderator will run the meeting and be the point of contact for the community. Public information will be posted on the Town's website.

Members

- Holly Delisle Town Administrator
- George Lamphere Planning Commission
- One Selectboard member To be determined
- Residents: Jeremy Berger, Paul Birnholz, Martha Heath, Bill Hill, Lori Johnson, Carol Winfield
- Ron Rodjenski Stone Shore Municipal Consulting